
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: Cathy Miller 

December 16, 2020     941-575-5050 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Beginning the week of December 14, 2020 through February 28, 2021 (weather and equipment 

operation permitting), the annual seawall assessment is scheduled. During low tide periods City 

staff will be inspecting the seawalls in the northwest and northeast zones of Punta Gorda Isles. 

The boundary of these zones are Aqui Esta Dr., Colony Point Dr., Charlotte Harbor and 

Magdalina Dr.  

 

For additional information on this project, please contact Canal Maintenance Supervisor, Cathy 

Miller, Punta Gorda Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 between the business hours of 

7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday.  

 


